Anita Neville Winnipeg South Centre



June 1, 2001

Mr. Gary Friesen Valley Builders Box 157 Morris, MB R0G 1K0

Dear Mr. Friessen,

Re: Renovations to the Winnipeg South Centre Constituency Office at 729 Corydon Avenue

I want to thank you for the wonderful work you did on my new Constituency Office on Corydon Avenue.

With our "rush" deadline, you provided us with excellent service and kept both myself and my staff well informed of the progress of the renovations. Since the completion of the renovations, I also want to thank you for the additional services you have provided to us by offering referrals and assistance with our sign and blinds. The office was completed in a timely manner with first-rate quality craftsmanship.

It has been a pleasure to work with you and I would strongly recommend Valley Builders to others.

Sincerely,

Anita Neville, M.P. Winnipeg South Centre

Tel: 204-983-1355 Fax: 204-984-3979